ROBO CALL SEPTEMBER 18, 2025

Good afternoon. This is Father Joe, your pastor. I hope you are all doing well.

Our monthly bake sale is this weekend in St. Francis Hall after all the Masses. Don't miss the great homemade treats.

The demolition of the old Holy Family School is complete. You can park in the area in front of the cones only, please. Thank you for your cooperation.

As we say farewell to the old Holy Family School building, we invite you to take home a special piece of its history. We will have a historical brick pre-sale on September 20/21 and September 27/28. See this weekend's bulletin for details.

Because we don't have much storage space, we will no longer collect aluminum cans. However, you can take them to the recycle center and donate the proceeds to Holy Family School.

The nursery will be open in the Messmer Center during the 8:15 a.m. and 11:15 a.m. Sunday Masses.

If you are not receiving our video e-mails with updates about Holy Family School and the Capital Campaign, please call the parish office.

For more information and updates, visit the church website at www.saintjosephcc.com.

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each day. Take care and be safe.